
WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK
PLEASE COMPLETE OUR PARENT/CARER 

UNIFORM FEEDBACK FORM

REDUCED PRICING

UNIFORM UPDATE
2023 PARENT CONSULTATION

BLAZERS were £41.50

now from  £31.50
STRIPED SHIRTS were

£16.50 each, now from

£18.00 for twin pack
RUGBY SHIRTS were

£24.50 now from £19.00 
FULL PLEATED SKIRT

were £24.50 now from

£17.75

*Further discounts available on items with school

address delivery

We're in the process of updating our uniform policy to make uniform
more affordable and easier to purchase through an online shop.
Although most of the uniform items won't be changing in style, the
new range offers significant reductions in price.  There will be a new
sports kit introduced from September 2023 to increase the choice 
 available whilst maintaining the high standards that St Edward's
expects of our students. 
 

Please spare us a few minutes to give your thoughts on this update
and complete our parent uniform consultation form emailed to all
parents and carers.




NEW PRICING





